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27th April 2021 
 
Deputy Paul Donnelly 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
D02 XR20 
 
Email: paul.donnelly@oireachtas.ie 
 
Re: PQ ref 20103/21 - Assisi House Nursing Home - Navan Road 
“To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE is involved in the closing and sale of a nursing home (details supplied) in Dublin 7; 
and the future plans for the site.” 

 
 
Dear Deputy, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question, 
which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the 
position. 
 
Community Healthcare Dublin North City and County (CHO DNCC) Services for Older Persons is aware of the closure of Assisi 
House Private Nursing Home, Navan Road. 
 
I am advised the residents are being assessed by a Consultant Geriatrician and will transfer to other suitable long term 
residential care facilities via the Fair Deal process. 
 
I am further advised the HSE has no involvement in the closure, sale or future plans for the site. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact my 
office. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
____________________________ 
Essene Cassidy 
Head of Older Persons Services 
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